
Notice: 
 
Form 2587, Application for the Special Enrollment Examination, 
has been removed from the website for revision.  The form will 
be reposted after June 1, 2004. At that time, you can get the form 
by either downloading it from the IRS.GOV website or by calling 
800-829-3676. – 19-DEC-2003 


